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25 May 2018 

Keston Ruxton 
Manager EAD Regulation Development 
Regulation Branch 
Commerce Commission 
By email: regulation.branchPcomcom.eovt.nz 

Dear Keston 

INFORMATION ON EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on your open letter of 9 May 2018 on the 
Commission's intention to gather information relating to emerging technologies. 

WEL Networks is willing to share its experiences with emerging technologies so that the Commission 
can develop its understanding of emerging technology activities. Accordingly, WEL Networks wishes 
to register its interest for participation in stakeholder meeting(s) with the Commerce Commission 
and other EDBs. WEL Networks can assist, as appropriate, with those issues listed in paragraph 5 of 
the open letter, and expects it will also derive value from the stakeholder engagement. 

WEL Networks has no feedback to provide on the proposed scope or attached guidance paper 
"Regulatory treatment of EV chargers costs and revenue". 

WEL Networks may choose to provide public and confidential versions of its information response to 
any information request issued by the Commission. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincere!' 

Paul Bluer 
GM Asset Management 
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